
 

 

 

 

 

Exciting news for this academic year! 
 

 

There will be a Parent and Toddler Group at St. 

Mary’s Priory Catholic School every Monday and 

Friday from 9am to 10am. Children up to 3 years 

old welcome. We ask for a donation of £1 per child 

to help with the running costs. 



 

 

Everyone with a baby/toddler is welcome! 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are inviting you and your baby/toddler to 

come along and enjoy a space with other parents, 

going through the same experiences as you. Here, 

you can share your experiences and learn about 

your baby’s development.  

The facilitator: Gloria Jaramillo (Child Counsellor 

currently working with children across the Infant 

and Junior schools) 

Just turn up- no need to book! 

Starting date: 8th September 2023 

Cost: £1 per child 

Email:  office@stmarysrcpriory.haringey.sch.uk 

Phone: 020 8800 9305 

Hermitage Road, London N15 5RE 
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